

Danner, Dale

From: Franz, Scott
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2000 10:06 AM
To: Danner, Dale
Subject: Wednesday Status
Importance: High

Dale,

If you make it in today I may not be here. Feel like S^&! I'm going to go home, drug up and hit the sack. I'll review the Titanium test Plan and then put a schedule together. Here's the latest on the 710:

- 100 rd. test completed on 24 guns
Only real issue is mag. box bottoms falling off and hard to remove boxes (may be adding to bottoms falling off)
I told Phillip I'm not against modifying stocks with Mike's relief cut if this persists during the 400 rd. test. We already know this is an issue.
- Completed drop test w/o scope - no issues
- Completed Hot test - no issues
- Completed Cold test - 1 misfire (same as first time we did this)
- Jesse is currently shooting the 400 rd test. Should be complete today or tomorrow.
- Need to do Temp/Humidity test - Tenney is tied up, but we should be able to do by Friday (low risk)
- Need to do Slam Test - after Temp./Humidity test (20 min. test - low risk)

Fire Brigade walk-thru cancelled for today.

Call me at home if you need anything.

Scott